
Discovering the Real Morocco
Day 1: CASABLANCA

Arrival at Casablanca airport. Assistance and transfer to the
hotel. Dinner (depending on arrival time) and accommodation.

Day 2: CASABLANCA / TANGIER

Breakfast and departure to Tangier. Arrival in Tangier and
transfer to the hotel. Dinner and accommodation at the hotel.

Day 3: TANGIER / FEZ

Breakfast.  Mid-morning  departure  towards  Fez  via  Larache.
Arrival in the late afternoon. Dinner and accommodation at the
hotel.

https://www.rbahi-travel.com/discovering-the-real-morocco/


Day 4: FEZ

Breakfast and full-day visit of the religious city of the
country.  Founded  in  the  8th  century  by  Idriss  II,  it  is
considered one of the four imperial capitals. During this
visit, you will tour the most emblematic places, such as the
gates  of  the  Royal  Palace,  the  Jewish  quarter,  and  the
fortress that has the best view of Fez el Bali, the ancient
city or medina. You will take a walking tour for several
hours, entering through the famous Bab Bou Jeloud gate and
having the opportunity to experience a journey back in time in
a part of the city that still lives close to the Middle Ages.
Walls  that  protect  its  interior,  formed  by  hundreds  of
labyrinthine alleys where you can experience a thousand smells
and flavors in this place considered as a world heritage site.
Dinner and overnight stay at the hotel.

Day 5: FEZ / RABAT / MARRAKECH

Breakfast  and  departure  towards  Rabat,  the  diplomatic  and



administrative capital of Morocco. Visit Rabat, visiting the
outer gates of the Royal Palace, the Mausoleum of Mohammed V,
and the Hassan Tower. Continue the journey towards Marrakech.
Dinner and overnight stay at the hotel.



Day 6: MARRAKECH

Breakfast. Departure for a city tour of Marrakech, also known
as  the  “Pearl  of  the  South”.  The  visit  begins  at  the
magnificent  Menara  Gardens,  which  features  a  pavilion  and
countless  olive  trees.  Next,  an  exterior  visit  of  the
Koutoubia minaret, twin sister of the Giralda in Seville. Once
inside the semi-ancient part of the city, the visit continues
to the Bahia Palace, a property of a nobleman of the city.
Finally, they head to Jemaa el Fnaa Square, one of the most
interesting places in Morocco, from where they enter the souks
and the medina. They will visit guilds of artisans in wood,
ceramics, leather, etc. Dinner and accommodation.

OPTIONAL: Possibility of a typical dinner at Fantasia Chez Ali
under Kaidale tents with a folk show and an exhibition of
Berber horses and riders (excursion to be arranged directly
with the guide).

Day 7: MARRAKECH

Stay on Half Board basis. Free day. Possibility of optional
excursions.

Day 8: MARRAKECH / CASABLANCA

Breakfast. Departure by coach to Casablanca, the cosmopolitan,
industrial,  and  economic  heart  of  Morocco.  Upon  arrival,
panoramic tour of the largest city in Morocco visiting the
most interesting places such as the exteriors of the Hassan II
Great Mosque, Boulevard de la Corniche, United Nations Square,
the Habbous district, and the Anfa residential neighborhood.
Dinner and overnight stay at the hotel.

Day 9: CASABLANCA
Breakfast.  At  the  scheduled  time,  transfer  to  Casablanca
airport for your departure flight.



You will be pampered throughout the journey with a refreshing
selection of mineral water, delicious fruit juices, and tasty
confectionery. Relax and enjoy this indulgent journey!

Contact me via WhatsApp

https://wa.me/212671809586

